
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Information about Childcare Support 
 

Oberwolfach is glad to be able to support childcare arrangements during our workshops 

and other Oberwolfach activities. This is not self-evident as due to the regulations of the 

federal state of Baden-Württemberg childcare costs cannot be provided from our 

institutional grant. But thanks to the help of the Oberwolfach Foundation and the Friends 

of Oberwolfach we can support childcare, at least partially. 

Oberwolfach wants to enable parents with children to take part in Oberwolfach activities. 

If your participation is only possible when bringing your child with you, we could try to 

offer one of two options of support: 

• Depending on our capacity you can bring your child and a babysitter to Oberwolfach 

to take care of your child. In that case we will only bill for the meals, not for the 

accommodation (125 Euro per week instead of 375 Euro for adults, children 

depending on their age). 

• Alternatively, we can try to help you to find a childcare arrangement and can 

support it up to the amount of 230 Euro. Kindly note, that currently it is hardly 

possible to find qualified daycare staff in our region and that we therefore might 

not be able to offer this solution during your stay. We very much hope that the 

situation will ease up again. Childcare arrangements in Oberwolfach are usually with 

experienced day nannies, who will be taking care of your child at their homes. The 

price per hour is about 12 Euros. Please keep in mind that our institute is out of 

town and if you come here without a car you will have to expect additional costs for 

the taxi transfer.  

Important: To receive a support please contact us as soon as possible and send 

us the filled-in application form. Financial support is a voluntary benefit of the 

MFO and can only be granted as long as our limited funds for this cause are not 

exhausted. 

 


